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11 February 2020 

 

Coronavirus – DFE Advice 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

The government has launched a UK wide campaign to provide clear advice on how to slow the 

spread of viruses, including the Coronavirus, and has therefore asked all schools to provide this 

information to parents and carers. 

 

The campaign promotes basic hygiene practices, such as regularly washing hands and always 

sneezing into a tissue, to stem the spread of viruses. 

 

Information about the campaign can be found on the following links: 

 

 https://twitter.com/DHSCgovuk/status/1223888531262726144 

 https://www.facebook.com/DHSCgovuk/videos/194227541968649/ 

 https://www.linkedin.com/posts/dhsc_coronavirus-coronavirusoutbreak-

coronavirusuk-activity-6629655670331318273-Djpu 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

Mrs M Manderson 
Headteacher 
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